## Test Center Update

**Diana Goheen (Test Center Coordinator & Library Assistant)** reported that finals, certifications, and public tests will keep the test center busy this December. Our numbers continue to increase the closer we get to the semester's end. October numbers for the test center are up from the prior month. In addition to the normal flow at the main campus, the Lander Center proctored a test for a Braille instructor in November.

**Classified Staff Representatives: FY25** 

President: Kathy Oerter

President Elect: Krissy Wallage Secretary: Kelly Dempster Treasurer: Debbie Graham

Respectfully Submitted: Kathy Oerter, Classified Staff President